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City of Glendale


Public Works


Project Hotline


(818) 548-3986








Every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to you. Your cooperation with construction crews and patience with any brief traffic or access delays will be appreciated.





If you have any questions or concerns please call Bobby Supan, Project Manager, Engineering Section at: (818) 548-3945.








Contractor’s name


Contractor’s Tel. No.


Contractor’s Pager and/or Mobile No.





ANNUAL GUTTER AND STREET RESURFACING PROGRAM





Part of the City’s annual maintenance effort is the street resurfacing program.  Resurfacing involves the application of an asphaltic concrete overlay over existing streets.  Resurfacing improves the ride quality and extends the structural integrity of the pavement and its service life by 10 to 15 years.





The work will involve:





Repair of broken curbs, sidewalks, driveway aprons, gutters and cross-gutters.


Installation of new concrete gutters and/or cross-gutters to mitigate erosion problems along the flow line.


Construction of a thin overlay of asphaltic rubber hot mix pavement and/or application of pavement reinforcing fabric and constructing a thin overlay of asphaltic concrete.





Glendale’s Public Works Division is committed to working with you to help you through the construction period.





We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we work to improve your City.
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Glendale’s Public Works Department is committed to working with you to help you through the construction period.  Every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to you. Your cooperation with construction crews and patience with any brief traffic or access delays will be appreciated.





If you have any questions or concerns please call Yvonne Guerra of the Public Works Department at: (818) 548-3945.














PRIME CONTRACTOR


Toro Enterprises, Inc


P.O.Box 6285


Oxnard, CA 93031


805-483-4515











	DATE(S): 				 


TIME:	  7:00AM to 7:00PM








ARDEN AVENUE REHABILITATION PROJECT 


(HIGHLAND AVE TO KENILWORTH AVE)








NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY





NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY





Part of the City’s annual maintenance effort is the street rehabilitation program. Street Rehabilitation involves the application of an asphalt concrete resurfacing over the existing street pavement. Resurfacing the street improves its ride quality and structural integrity of the pavement, as well as extends the service life of the street.





While work is being completed, please remember:





Access may be restricted between 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. Street parking may not be allowed and signs will be posted accordingly at least 30 hours in advance of no parking enforcement.


When access is restricted, detours will be set up to help you reach your destination.


Parking will be available within a reasonable distance from


your house.


If work occurs on trash collection day on your street, trash


will be picked-up as normal.


Please refrain from using irrigation/sprinklers on the day of the work.





It is anticipated that the specific phase work will be completed within the dates specified and hope that it does not cause undue hardship.





We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we work to improve your City.
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